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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
MEGHALAYA: : :: SHILLONG

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Hon’ble Director General of Police, Meghalaya, is pleased to announce that,
effective from 30™ May 2024 (Thursday), the DGP will be available to meet the public to

address any pertinent issues or grievances.
Details are as follows:

e Day: Every Thursday
e Time: 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM
e Venue: DGP's Office, Meghalaya

We encourage all citizens to take advantage of this opportunity to discuss their
concerns directly with the Hon’ble Director General of Police. Registration of names will be

accepted at Police Headquarters Gate from 10:00 AM to 11:45 AM.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Sd/-
Director General of Police
Meghalaya, Shillong

Memo No. C.13/2019/Vol.1/64-A Dated Shillong the 21 May, 2024

Copy to: -
1. The Director, DIPR, Meghalaya, Shillong for information.
2. The President, Shillong Press Club, Meghalaya, Shillong for information.
3. Allthe Editors, Print/ Electronic Media, Meghalaya, for infdrmation and with-a
request to kindly publish / broadcast the Press Release. -
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